6/12/18

Communication from Beth Heidorn, Executive Director Racine Zoo, requesting use of the Lake Michigan
Pathway for the Glow 5K Run/Walk on October 6, 2018 from 5:00 — 7:00 p.m. The event is being held in
partnership with the American Cancer Society to raise funds for animals at the zoo. The course will
begin at the North entrance of the Racine Zoo, move south along the Lake Michigan Pathway to a turn-
a-round at the Kid’s Cove playground and then back.



